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MARKET RELEASE          12 June 2015 

 

FIRB Approval 

 

CuDeco Limited (CuDeco) (ASX: CDU) advise that Focus Sun Holdings Limited (FSHL) have 
received from the Australian Government Foreign Investment Review Board approval to increase 
their holdings to up to 18% of CuDeco. 

 

 

 

 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors 

CuDeco Limited 

 
Bruno Bamonte 

Company Secretary 
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